Kenny Trueax

From: Justin Pivik

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 9:58 AM
To: Kenny Trueax

Subject: FW: BRNAK 34-28 (123-29020)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Justin Pivik

Verdad Resources
Cell: (303)653-6457
Office: (720)651-8405
ipivik@verdadoil.com

From: Brandi Wilson <Brandi.Wilson@nblenergy.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 9:56 AM

To: Justin Pivik <JPivik@VerdadQil.com>; Bobby Beecherl <BBeecherl@VerdadOil.com>
Subject: FW: BRNAK 34-28 (123-29020)

Justin/Bob,

The state has agreed to change the Option 1 or 2 COA for the Brnak 34-28 to an Option 4. Can you please submit a
sundry to do this and let me know once it has been approved?

Thanks,

Brandi Wilzon
Production Engineer

Wattenberg Business Unit ne noble
Direct: 303-228-4345 energy
Cell: 281-387-0069
Brandi.Wilson@nblenergy.com

From: Hunter Dunham

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 9:53 AM

To: Stephen Wolfe - DNR <Stephen.wolfe@state.co.us>
Cc: Brandi Wilson <Brandi.Wilson@nblenergy.com>
Subject: BRNAK 34-28 (123-29020)

Steve,

Per our conversation on the phone, Noble will elect to perform Option 4 as an offset to Verdad’s Jackson pad in sec
28/33 2N64W. As part of the Option 4, we will monitor casing and surface casing pressures during the stimulation job
1



and communicate any variances to the baseline pressure to Verdad. Our goal is to not see ANY pressure on the surface
casing gauge during frac as there should be adequate cement coverage over the Niobrara.

We will have Verdad submit the sundry to the COA for their horizontal wells. If there are any questions regarding this,
please reach out to myself or Brandi Wilson.

Thanks,
Hunter

Hunter Dunham
Lead Wellbore Integrity Engineer — DJ Basin

1625 Broadway, Suite 2200, Denver, CO 80202
Direct: 303-228-4308 | Cell: 281-253-6272
Hunter.Dunham@NBLEnergy.com | www.nobleenergyinc.com
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